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UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

REGION VIII 

1860 LINCOLN STREET 

MAR 1 9 1984 	 DENVER, COLORADO 80295 

Ref: 8WM-C 

Mr. James E. Patterson, Jr. 
Utilities Director 
City of Grand Junction 
250 North Fifth Street 
Grand Junction, Colorado 81501 

Re: Industrial Pretreatment Program 
Submittal 

Dear Mr. Patterson: 

We have received your letter of March 5, 1984, regarding the City of Grand 
Junction's Industrial Pretreatment Program submittal package. From 
indications made in that letter, we shall anticipate receipt of the final 
submittal package, complete with all executed resolutions and agreements, on 
or about April 15, 1984. 

If this understanding is incorrect or should you have any questions 
regarding the Pretreatment Program requirements, please feel free to contact 
Mr. Marshall Fischer of my staff, telephone 837-4901. 

Sincere yours, 

Patrick J. Goasil 
Chief, Compliance Branch 
Water Management Division 

cc: Mr. Dave Akers 
Water Quality Control Division 
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